January 5, 1976

Mr. Zarvin J. Kasparian

12 lagle Lane

Faxton, !Massachusetts 01612

Dear Mr. Kasparilan:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your
Stewvardship of St. vartan, and your gift
of $100 for that purpose.

Oour Receipt No. 22613 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Staephen XKambourian
Executive Director

Enclosure
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